



March 13, 2020

Dear Catholic Community,

To prevent the spread of COVID-19, large numbers of faith formation classes have been canceled. Many of our partner dioceses have reached out asking how Catholic Faith Technologies can assist in providing online products and solutions for dioceses, schools, and parishes.

While Catholic Faith Technologies does not believe this is a time to benefit from the challenges so many are facing, we do offer online solutions that can assist. If you are a diocese, school, or parish in need of an online solution for your religious education needs, give us a call (866) 981-8964.



During the pandemic, students soon to celebrate Confirmation, First Communion, or enrolled in on-site religious education may need online materials to complete their studies. We can help by offering **FREE Faith and Life*** courses through the generosity of Ignatius Press.



To support adult professional development or faith formation, we offer online courses with CDU and our Diocesan partner network. Including Faith Foundations and Scripture from My Catholic Faith Delivered.



For high school students, we offer online materials from Midwest Theological Forum that will allow students to continue their studies at home. The Didache series will be offered FREE.*



Schools already booked for NCEA ACRE testing should contact info@nceaifg.com to update the schedule or convert to online testing.

*Courses will be free until June 30th, 2020

Visit <u>faithformation.zohosites.com</u> to enroll or find more information regarding the Catholic Faith Technologies system, online course materials, and how we can serve your community. You may also contact us at info@catholicfaithtech.com.

We will continue to pray for all of those affected and their loved ones.

God Bless,

Jay Breeden, *President*

Jay Bull